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Subject: FW: Dispensary support

-----Original Message----- 
From: Hailey v 
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 8:52 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Dispensary support 

In regards to the potential mjb dispensary in college heights - I fully support this!  It would be great to have a new 
dispensary shop further from the downtown core by local business owners! 

Cheers 
Hailey Veysey 
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